
Worried about the union? 
You aren’t the only one.

For more information, visit 
Facts4PennLibraries.org 
or scan the QR code to the left

I have no trust or faith in the union or its representatives to do right by 
those of us who expressed pause. They have also not given a single 
convincing argument for why this union is necessary, making the thought 
of a loss of benefits all the more distressing.” 
– email to HR

It feels Penn Libraries did all they could in terms of listening to our 
complaints, making a concrete change, and hiring someone we all trusted. 
From there, our new leadership has given us everything we have asked 
for. There was a palpable positive change here until this recent news.” 
– email to HR

I am incredibly frustrated that this vote is happening and feel many of my 
colleagues are not thinking through the permanence of the changes and 
the potential loss.” 
– submitted online

There’s no need to stay quiet if you have doubts about unionization.
If you have doubts, VOTE NO.

11:30 a.m.–1:30 p.m.
Wednesday, August 7
Thursday, August 8

Van Pelt Library, Room 623 
(Vitale II Media Lab) 3420 Walnut Street

Let your voice be heard. VOTE!


